
 
General Meeting Minutes 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club 
December 11, 2012 

     

President Judy Paulson called a brief business meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. at Diana 
Hueter's home.  

Judy passed out a few copies of the Minutes and the Secretary read highlights from the 
November meeting.  A motion was made to accept by Glenna Crawford and seconded by 
Pat Gray.   Motion Passed.    

The January meeting will be held at the home of Michelle Pierce.  

The Babka's cannot host the Couples' Holiday dinner party on December 22 so an e-mail 
will be sent out when a new location is found.  

The President then thanked the four hostesses for tonight's Christmas Tour of Homes.  

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:10 p.m. by Lin Brule, seconded by Denise Hogan.  
Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned.     

Respectfully submitted, 
Patricia Kempf  


